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Date: 03/02/2023 

 

Dear Alumni, 

Government Engineering College, Modasa 

 

The Institute constituted an Alumni association named “ENCOMAA (Engineering 
College Modasa Alumni Association)” in the year 2004 with the objective to foster 
continuous engagement of the alumni with the institute. The institute is having alumni 
across the world and they are shining the name of institute. GEC Modasa is proud of its 
alumni. 
 
It brings us immense pleasure to maintain our long-term relationship with you. I hope 
you are doing well at work and bringing honour to your parents and your alma mater. 
 
Alumni can play an important role in capacity building and growth of the institute. We 
wish for your continued association with us because you are our precious asset and 
respected representative. You can contribute in strengthening institutional 
infrastructure or capacity building in terms of state of the art technology used in the 
industries. Following are the areas identified by us after exhaustive brainstorming, 
where in your supports make the institute to achieve the next level of excellence. 
 

 Developing smart Classroom/Laboratory  
 Modernization of Teaching Learning Resources 
 Laboratory enhancement 
 Campus Beautification & enhancement of central facilities 
 Strengthening Industry-Institute linkage 

 
Your contribution would help us to create best ecosystem for teaching learning, 
innovation and producing great technocrats for the development of nation. You can 
donate through SBI Collect portal and the receipt for the same will be emailed to the 
member. (Steps to be followed for the donation are as per attached pdf file) 

For any query, you may contact us on email on: alumni@gecmodasa.org or call on Prof. 

Anil Prajapati & Prof. Viral Patel, Coordinators, Alumni matters, on mobile no. 

7600008096, 8866819229 respectively. 

We are waiting to hear back from you with a positive and enthusiastic response and we 
assure that your contribution will make noteworthy change the system. 
 
Thanks & Regards 

 
Prof. B. J. Shah 
Principal, GEC Modasa  & Member, ENCOMAA 
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